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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     September 15, 2024 
 

Valley City Motorcycle Injury DUI Crash. 
 
What: Injury    

Where: 800 block of 14th street SW Valley City, ND 

When: September 14th, 2024, at 8:15 PM Central time 

Road Conditions: wet 

Weather Conditions: Cloudy  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle  

Type of Crash: motorcycle that was put down  

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Valley City Police Department, Barnes 

County ambulance. 

Vehicle No. 1: 2014 Harley Davidson  
Driver No. 1: Torrey Morehouse-27-year-old male from Valley City, ND (Serious injury).  
Restraints: no helmet  
Charges:  Driving Under the Influence of alcohol.  
 

 
 

NARRATIVE: On September 14th, 2024, at approximately 8:15 PM, a motorcycle crash 
occurred in Valley city near the 800 block of 14th street southwest.  
 
Torrey Morehouse was traveling westbound on 14th street southwest and lost control of the 
Harley Davidson motorcycle he was operating. The motorcycle came to rest on top of 
Morehouse in the roadway of 14th street southwest.  
 
Morehouse sustained serious, none-life threatening injuries, and was transported by 
ambulance to the Mercy Hospital in Valley City, and then to Fargo Essentia Hospital.  
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Morehouse was arrested for driving under the influence of alcohol. The Valley City Police 
Department asked the North Dakota Highway Patrol to investigate this crash, and the crash 
remains under investigation.  
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For more information, contact:  
Sgt. Andrew Cashin 701-521-0219                                                                                                                                                  
acashin@nd.gov  

     
 


